
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
December 2014 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Save the Children – Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 19th December 2014 

 

Sackville will be encouraging students and staff to wear a Christmas jumper on the final day of term, 

Friday 19th December 2014 in aid of Save the Children. 

 

Students will be asked to wear a Christmas jumper in addition to their usual school uniform and 

make a small donation to Save the Children. I look forward to a very successful and enjoyable final 

day. 

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to inform you that the school will be closing early on Friday 

19th December, finishing at 1.15pm. There will be no early buses to Edenbridge so students who are 

unable to get home can be supervised by staff in school and should make their way to the canteen 

area at 1.15pm. 

 

Finally I would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mr P Street 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


